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10 May 2021  

Dear Parents,  
 
RSHE Consultation  

 
As a part of your child’s education at Martlesham Primary Academy, we promote personal 
wellbeing and development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and 
Economic (PSHE) education programme.  
 
PSHE education is the curriculum subject that gives children the knowledge, understanding, 
attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, and productive lives.   
 
I am writing to let you know that for us to comply with the changes to the Relationships, Sex  
and Health Education (RSHE 2020) we are consulting with you to share the content of our 
PSHE scheme including our new draft RSHE policy.  
 
We are planning to deliver this adapted curriculum in the second part of the Summer Term 
to all year groups.   We are taking part in a National RSHE launch day called “FACES” on 
Thursday 24 June 2021.  
 
We are giving families a three-week consultation period to comment on the curriculum  
content. If you wish to share your thoughts, please do this via our Microsoft Form. 
 
RSHE Consultation Form 
 
Please complete the form by Monday 31 May 2021.  
 
PSHE education is taught throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and 
reviewed regularly by the staff, REAch2 and the Governing Body.  An overview is included 
in the RSHE policy attached to this email.  
 
All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is under pinned 
 by our school ethos and values. 
 



 

  

 

 

 
 
As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents.  If you 
would like to find out more or discuss any concerns, please contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss E Churchman  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


